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To Governor-General
the Marquis of Latis-
downe.

March 30, 1886 Recording the correspondence aud nego-
tiations which have taken place with
the delegates and the High Commis-
sioner, and observing that as it appears
doubtful whether satisfactory com-
munication by steamsbip can he regu-
.larly maintained all the yenr round, it
is important that the proposal to con-
struet a "metallie subway" should
receive the careful consideration of
the Dominion Government, and the
Secretary of State hopes -the matter
will admit of such a settlement.


